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CLEVELAND 

DISABLED  

VETERANS  

ART SHOW IS A 

COLLECTION OF 

ART FROM  

DISABLED  

VETERANS  

WHO GET  

TOGETHER  

AT THE  

CLEVELAND VA 

TO HELP  

PROMOTE A 

CONNECTION 

AMONGST 

PEERS WHO 

SHARE THE 

SAME  

AMBITIONS AND 

CHALLENGES 

TO CREATE  

ART. 

   THIS YEAR 

WAS THE 8TH 

ANNUAL  SHOW 

THE ARTISTS 

WISH TO SHARE 

A SPECIAL 

THANK YOU TO 

ALL OF THOSE 

WHO  

SUPPORTED 

THIS EVENT.  

M A R C H  2 0 1 4  



 

The 2014 Cleveland Disabled Veterans Creative Art Show hosted a well rounded display of talent and much  

personal expression as each entry had a story that went with it.  Thanks to those who took the time to create such 

talented ambitions and participate with this years annual event.  Here are some of the images of the art displayed 

within the Cleveland VA showcase.   



 

Various types of art entries were entered this year by our veteran contestants.  They ranged from acrylic, water 

color and oil painting to pencil sketch and photos.  Some even dared into sculpture, quilts and live performances.   



 



 



 



 

Many thanks to those who helped support this 2014  

Cleveland Disabled Veterans Art Show. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2014 Event Support 

Emily Carter - Cleveland VA Therapist and 2014 Show Coordinator 

Denise Cooper - Cleveland VA Art Therapist 

Janelle Howard - Cleveland VA Rec Therapist 

Holly Koester - Buckeye PVA Support 

Barb Breen - Cleveland VA Multi Media Specialist 

Cory Anderson - Emcee of the 2014 show 

 

Special Thanks to everyone  

who participated and showed up to this years show 

and continuously helps to support  

our disabled veterans rehabilitation! 



 

Hope you enjoyed some of the creations at our 8th annual event hosted  

at the Cleveland VA SCI Unit.  

Maybe you will take an interest create some ambition that will be entered into the  

 

2015 Cleveland Disabled Veterans Art Show 
 

which will be hosted in the Spring of 2015. 
 

 

Remember that this event follows the rules of the  

National Veterans Creative Arts Festival  
and you can google any regulations if you wish to have your creation  

entered into a national level. 
 

 

Best wishes for a safe and fun 2014 and hope you can join us at the 2015 show! 

Cory Anderson  -  www.OhioWheelchair.com  (e-mail at OhioWheelchair@gmail.com) 


